
 

Archives Awakenings 

 

Dear Friends,  

Your Area Archives team has a new member!  Thank you, Mike, for your participation and fellowship.  

Mike, along with Mark, Jeanine and myself, are learning, growing and making your Archives better and 

better. 

We average 500 pages scanned per month.  We gather, we all enjoy each other and we experience the 

richness of the Al-Anon program together.  Each time we open a new box to work with, I feel like a child 

getting a present!  What new delights will we find? 

This scanned document and photograph library is housed on the Area website in a password protected 

area.  Know that you can speak to any Area Service person, including your District Representative and 

your District Information Services Liasson, to get the password if you do not already know it. 

If you are new to working with the library, we can all thank our current technology coordinator, Pat, for 

the “How To” video.  We do not need to worry about having prior experience because the video steps us 

through all the steps and capability we have now that this material is scanned and searchable. 

In addition to having the electronic files stored on the Area website, we also have the entire Archives 

stored on an external hard drive device.   

Yours in Service, 
Diane M. 
Area Archivist 
 

 
 


